
The District 14k convention was held at the Bethany Wesleyan 
Church in Cherryville on April 5th.
The hospitality, food, displays, seminars were well received.
A Leo project consisting of stuffing socks with snacks and 
other essentials was held and later presented to LV Street 
Medicine.
24,311 pair of eyeglasses and 58 hearing aids were collected. 
Emmaus Lions collected 6,294 pair.
The keynote speaker, PDG Daniel Marley Elkins was 
excellent. He discussed his success with membership and 
lionsvirtual.org.
Basket Raffle went well. Close to 30 baskets were raffled off 
compared to 12 last year.
Attendees participated in some tail twisting fun at the expense 
of several cabinet members including DG Scott and Keynote 
Speaker Daniel Elkins. The winners of the Ring Toss game 
were TEAM GEHRIS.
DG Scott Lohman thanked all the clubs in the District for their 
warm welcomes while visiting their clubs during the year. DG 
Scott presented clubs with a yard sign that can be used at 
events and fundraisers. Each sign displayed a QR code that 
when scanned, directs them to the club’s website or Facebook 
page. Lion Rich Litzenberger has a form in this issue for clubs 
to submit if interested in additional signs.

PDG Daniel Marley Elkins talks membership to convention 
attendees.

Several Lions attended the Guiding Lion program in Harrisburg and 
received their certificates at the convention. Pictured l to r are: Lion 
Willian Suarez, Lion Rich Litzenberger, PDG Denise Shaffer, PCC 
Karen Brady, 2nd VDG Andrew Larsen, Lion Tish Shiner Larsen and 
PDG Debbie Lilligard.

Several Saucon Valley Leos participated in the Stuff the Sock service project benefitting LV Street Medicine. Emmaus Lioness Lion President 
Cindy Kaufman and members of the Saucon Valley Lions headed up the project.

Emmaus Lions Club President and District Tail Twister Lion Rich 
Litzenberger sets up a Ring Toss game. Seated l to r are PDG Lin 
Gehris, PDG Dan Lombardo, PDG Kathy Duelley, DG Scott 
Lohman and Keynote Speaker PDG Daniel Elkins.
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PDG Don Kaufman delivered 
food from the convention to 
Daybreak of Allentown. Chef 
Chris and his crew are always 
happy for the donation.

Displays pictured (l to r) LCIF, 
White Cane and Journey for 
Sight, Tattle Tailer, Charitable 
Enterprises, Northeast Lions 
Service Foundation, Lions of PA 
Foundation and Sights for 
Hope.

PDG Dan Lombardo has accepted a second term as District 
Governor fro Lions year 2025-2026. PDG/DGE Dan accepts his 
“GAVEL” from Lehigh Township Lions President

Seminar speakers for the convention were Angela Bowman from the Foundation Fighting Blindness (l), Michelle Zenie from LVH Pediatric 
Medicine (m), and Seth Campbell fro LV Street Medicine.

Lion Mary Neher (l) and Lion Winnie Lauffer (r) were inducted into 
the Melvin Jones Fellowship for their humanitarian service. 
Congratulations Lions Mary and Winnie. Pictured with them are 
keynote speaker PDG Daniel Elkins, DG Scott Lohman and PDG 
Debbie Lilligard. 

Peace Poster 3rd Place winner,  Sophia Kirk, a 7th Grader from St. 
Ann’s School in Bethlehem receives her award. Club sponsor, 
Saucon Valley Lions Club.
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Our Lions International President installing a Leo club that meets via 
Zoom and encompasses 5 school districts. We can make this work in 
District 14-K Lions .

State Lions convention in Scranton. The Lions All State Band was 
wonderful. Can't believe these student never practiced together 
until the day prior. I got to sit next to a very special doggie and he 
was very well behaved. PDG Karlene Laub

Our Lion’s year was filled 
with a great deal of 
unknowns. Our District 
struggles to engage 
members into leadership 
positions. It is a struggle 
we have had for the past 
couple of years. We are 
fortunate to have PDG Dan 
Lombardo willing to step 
back into the role of 
District Governor for our 
next Lion’s year. Please 
speak to any of the PDGs 
to get information on 
moving forward with 
leadership at a chair 
position on the cabinet, a 
zone chair person, a global 
membership leader or a 
Vice District Governor. 
Training is available for all 
of these leadership roles 
and you have support from 
the PDGs in our district.

Global Leadership
Club officer and zone chair 
training will be taking 
place in June so please 
watch for the emails for 
these events. The training 
will take place in evening 
sessions and you will be 
asked to bring along a 
laptop or tablet to answer 
any questions with the 
lions portal as well.
I will also be contacting 
the state police to have an 
information session on 
non-profit fundraising to 
ensure we are abiding 
within the small games of 
chance regulations. Please 
watch for this date later in 
May or in June. Let’s make 
next year a great year!

Denise Shaffer, IPDG 
Global Leadership Team
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The theme for the 2025-2026 Lions Peace Poster 
Contest is “Together As One.” Now is a good 
time to order your Peace Poster Contest kit or 
digital copy online at www.lionsclub.org. 
Participants could consist of a school class or 
grade, a homeschooling group of children, a 
Scout group, a church group, a YMCA or YWCA 
group, etc.. Your club must use one kit for each 
class/group that wants to enter the contest, and is 
open to all children ages 11-13 as of November 
15, 2025. Please contact me and let me know if 
your Club is participating, and if there is any way 
I can help you in encouraging your club to 
become involved in this year’s Lions Peace 
Poster Contest.

2025-2026 Peace Poster Contest

“Together As One”

Lion Mary Neher
Lions District 14-K

Peace Poster Contest Chairperson
nehersurf@aol.com

(610)360-6617

Deadlines for this year’s contest:
Purchase kits by October 1, 2025

Submit winning entries by 
November 11, 2025

Leader Dog for the Blind

Leader Dog Facts:

Leader Dog has served 872 
clients historically in 
Pennsylvania. This 
includes 825 Guide  Dog 
teams, 48 Orientation and 
Mobility clients (white 
cane), and 3 Teen Summer 
Campers.
-This equates to over $82 
million in Leader Dog 
services provided to 
Pennsylvania residents at 
absolutely not cost to them 
or the state.
-Lifetime Giving for Lions 
in the state of Pennsylvania 
is $8,464,929.36!
-Our district has donated 
$6,397.50 to date this 
Lions year.
Thank you for your 
donations to Leader Dog 
for the Blind.

PCC Karen Brady
karen.brady@rcn.com or 
610-570-2430

Leader Dog has their own 
breeding program and 
owns their mom and dad 
dogs. All are chosen for 
their superior physical and 
temperamental traits, 
which they can pass on to 
their puppies. Puppies stay 
with their moms until they 
are 7 or 8 weeks old. At 
that time, they to go puppy 
raisers, who teach them 
obedience, encourage good 
house manners, and expose 
them to social situations 
and environments. After a 
year, the dogs are returned 
to Leader Dog for four 
months of intense training. 
They learn how to navigate 
curbs, how to avoid 
obstacles, and how to find 
doors. Once they pass this 
training, it is time to match 
them with a human. The 
person who wants a dog 
has to supply Leader Dog 
with a video of themselves 
walking to demonstrate 
their gate and show that 
they can navigate 
intersections. They answer 
questions that help Leader 
Dog find the perfect dog 
for them. The pair undergo 
three weeks of training at 

the Leader Dog facility 
before they leave to start a 
new life together. Leader 
Dog typically makes 100 
matches per year.
Leader Dog was were 
founded by Lions and our 
donations as well as the 
grants they receive allow 
them to provide guide dogs 
to the blind and visually 
impaired at no cost. Please 
consider a personal or club 
donation to Leader Dog. If 
you are interested, you or 
your club can sponsor a 
Leader Dog puppy for 
$500. I have information 
on how to do that if you are 
interested.

District 14k Walk-a-thon

Pa State representative, Milou 
Mackenzie visited District 14k’s 
Journey for Sight on April 26 
and presented a certificate of 
recognition for the Walk-a-Thon 
benefiting PA Lions Sight 
Conservation & Eye Research 
Foundation.
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District Governor’s Message
DG Scott Lohman  Saucon Valley  Lions Club

“USA/CANADA Leadership Forum”
Atlantic City, NJ   September 18-20, 2025

District 14k “A Night with The Lehigh Valley Iron Pigs”
August 20, 2025

“PA State Convention 2028” Hosted by District 14k

Next Tattle Tailer Issue: August 2025
Submission Deadline: July 15, 2025

DATES TO REMEMBER

 HELP WANTED!
YOUR DISTRICT IS LOOKING TO FILL THE 

FOLLOWING POSITIONS:

CONTACT  DG  SCOTT LOHMAN IF  INTERESTED IN 
TAKING YOUR SERVICE TO THE NEXT LEVEL

1st Vice District Governor
2nd Vice District Governor 

Many of our clubs have 
grown this year which is a 
testament to the service 
being performed in our 
communities. Continue the 
great work to make our 
district strong. Consider 
partnering with another 
organization to form a 
branch club with the offer 
of LCI providing needed 
insurance for activities in 
the community.
As we look to how society 
changes, share new service 
ideas with your zone and 
the district. Maybe your 
club has found a need that 
other clubs have not 

Global Extension

recognized in their 
immediate community. 
Let’s finish strong this 
year.
Do things for people not 
because of who they are or 
what they do in return, but 
because of who you are.

Denise Shaffer, IPDG 
Global Extension Team

Greetings Lions, Lioness Lions and Leos,

It’s been an exciting final quarter of our Lions year.  We had a successful District Convention to begin April with just 
under 150 Lions, Leos, & guests attending. Then on the last Saturday in April we sponsored the annual Journey for 
Sight walk in Center Valley.  Pictures for both events can be found in this edition of our Tattle Tailer.

May began with the PA Lions State Convention & Council Meeting, held in Scranton this year.  International 
President Fabricio Oliveira was the keynote speaker.  Saturday morning IP Fabricio met with all the PA Lions 
Governors to discuss goals for the remaining months.  During the meeting he challenged us to bring in one new 
member per club to approach our goal towards Mission 1.5.  Saturday night I had the privilege of “pinning” our 
incoming Governor for the 2025-26 Lions year, PDG Dan “Thor” Lombardo.   On Saturday morning,  May 17th was 
Cabinet Meeting #4.  Thank you for all Lions who attended both events in May.

I would like to thank every Lion in Lehigh/Northampton County who supported me during the year and made me feel 
welcome when I was able to visit your club.  Special thanks to my club in believing in and endorsing me for the past 
3 years.  And also special thanks to my Executive board and 
all the PDGs who I reached out to when I needed help or 
advice during the year.  Thank you all again.

In Service,
Lion Scott Lohman

District Governor 14-K
14KDG2425@gmail.com

http://www.lions14k.org/Forms/USA-CANADA_LionsLeadershipForum.pdf
mailto:14KDG2425@gmail.com
mailto:14KDG2425@gmail.com
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LIONS CLUBS ACTIVITIES
Editor’s Note: Items are selected from M&A Reports, a month prior to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the editor. We will publish as much as space allows. 
Email to: lions14k.news@gmail.com  Photos of club activities with brief summary are wanted. Larger full page activities announcements will be uploaded to 
the district website and a clickable link (Identified in Blue) will be inserted under your respective club below.

REGION 1
EMMAUS LIONS: •Club sponsored a golf hole for the St. John’s 
UCC annual golf outing.  •Club will sponsor 20 Emmaus High 
School senior photos in the East Penn Press. •Our semi-annual Clam 
Chowder Sale was held in April and it again was a success…we 
donated 60 quarts to DayBreak in Allentown and the Emmaus Leo 
Club was present selling baked goods. •We held our annual Charter 
Night on May 5th. We were honored to have Lion IPDG Denise and 
her husband join us. •Our Club presented two Melvin Jones 
Fellowship awards to Lions Walker Schantz and Sandra Lang. It was 
a fun night and our Lion President Rich served as tail twister and 
made sure we had some laughs and honored our newly weds Lion 
Marty & Lisa Beers. •We have received 3 applications for 
membership. •We will again be presenting a nurses scholarship to an 
Emmaus High School senior. •Our 2025-2026 Slate of Officers has 
been voted on and approved. •The golf committee is planning our 
annual golf tournament on Friday, August 1st.
EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS: •A grant application was completed 
and approved by LCIF for the purchase of an AED for St. John’s 
UCC church.  The grant paid for 50% of the total cost of $1887.77.  
The remaining costs were paid by private donations and the Emmaus 
Lioness Lions Club.  •Club sponsored a campership for Beacon 
Lodge of $1,000.  •Club sponsored a hole for $50 in the St. John’s 
UCC annual golf tournament.  •Club made a donation of $150 for the 
District 14-K Journey for Sight Walk with several club members 
participating.  •A very successful 27th Annual Emmaus Lioness Lions 
Creative basket party was held Apr 4&5, raising a profit of over 
$9,000.  132 canned goods were collected and donated to the food 
bank.  •Glasses were paid by the club for a student in the East Penn 
District.  •The club placed a full page ad in the District 14-K 
Handbook for 2025-2026.  •The club sponsored a hold for $50 for 
the Emmaus Lions Club annal Golf benefit.  •2 new members, 
Lauren Case and Meredith Means have been inducted into the 
ELLC.  A 3rd new member, Tina Baum will be inducted at the June 
meeting.   •The May regular meeting of the ELLC was a recognition 
dinner for all the non-member volunteers who help out the club 
during the year.  It was a fun event, with members dressed in their 
finest Derby attire.  A blind bottle auction was held to raise money 
for the club Administrative fund.  •A service project was approved 
for June, with much support from the Emmaus Borough.  The club 
will be purchasing materials and stenciling warnings at the drainage 
areas around Emmaus: “no dumping, leads to streams”.
MOUNTAINVILLE LIONS: The Mountainville Lions held their 
annual Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 19 at Percy Ruhe Park in 
Allentown.  Approximately 85 children, ages 0 through 10, picked 
up 600 Easter Eggs filled with candy.  It was a nice sunny day and all 
of the children had a great time.
SIGHTS FOR HOPE LIONS: Lions John Weremedic and Diane 
Calhoun were guests at our club meeting on April 24th. They  helped 
us fill out cards for a nursing home to help bring encouragement to 
the residences. Roughly 15 members of the club attended.
ALBURTIS LIONS: NoReport
KUHNSVILLE LIONS: •Club will be holding a Vince’s 
Cheesesteak Fundraiser at Art’s Servicenter in Allentown on June 
19, 2025 from 11am-6pm. $1.00 from each sandwich sold is donated 
back to Kuhnsville Lions Club.
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONS: •Holding Walnutport Canal Days
along with Lehigh Township Lioness Lions and Slatington Lions on 
October 18 & 19.
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONESS LIONS: •Inducting 3 new 

members at our Charter Luau in June. •NEW SERVICE PROJECT 
– (on-going) supplying food donations for the Lehigh Elementary 
School’s food pantry for their “Backpack Program”. Needy students 
go home on a Friday with a backpack of food for their family. -9 
members attended the District 14K Convention. •Presented a Melvin 
Jones Award to along time Lion. •Donated $2.00 per member for the 
convention booklet and also bought all our raffle tickets (plus more).  
•Donated $500.00 to Camp Red Jacket. •Donated $400.00 to Leader 
Dog. •Donated $1200.00 to Beacon Lodge and sponsored a camper. 
PDG Kathy Duelley spoke at one of our meetings. •3 members 
attended the Journey for Sight. May 13, we will be having a Dine and 
Donate at Seemsville Pub. All money raised will go to PA Sight 
Conservation and Research as a contribution from our club. Lion 
Kathy Fenstermacher spoke at one of our meetings. •Have a full slate 
of officers for 2025-2026. •2 members attended the State Lions 
Convention in Scranton. •Environmental Project - Adopt-A-
Highway will be May 30. •Received a matching grant from the 
Pennsylvania Lions Foundation for the Lehigh Township Youth 
Athletic Association to start a girls field hockey team. •Helped at 
Becky’s Drive-in at the Easter egg hunt. Sponsored a grant for the 
HVAC system for the Whitehall Library. •2 members attended the 
Spring Fling in Harrisburg. •May 4 – Held our annual basket social.
WEST LEHIGH AREA LIONS: •Six members attended District 
Convention. •Held hoagie sale on April 17th. •Made contribution to 
“Journey For Sight”. •Held successful Penny Party April 27th. • Two 
members attended State Convention.  •Made donation to Friedens 
Fire Company.  •Selected two winners (one NWLHS graduate and 
one NLHS graduate) of Lion Laird A. Swartz Scholarship, who will 
each receive $2,000 over four years.  •Club outing to Coca Cola Park 
and “Joint Installation of 2025-2026 Officers” with Alburtis Lions in 
June. •Planning food sales at “Night In The Country” on Saturday, 
August 16th. •Eyeglass collection, broom sales and Medical 
Equipment Lending Program continue.
SLATINGTON LIONS: •Club held their board meeting on 
Wednesday April 9th where they presented 2 checks to the Slatington 
Skeet Club. One check for $200 was presented to help support the 
Children’s Fishing Contest that is coming up. And the other check 
for $200 was presented to help the Children’s Easter Egg Hunt. 
•Holding Walnutport Canal Days along with Lehigh Township Lions 
and Lioness Lions on October 18 & 19.
UPPER LEHIGH LIONS: •At our April Meeting held at Jordan 
UCC in Walberts, Pa, Dorene Shannon and her husband Bruce, gave 
a presentation on her non-profit organization "Through These 
Hands". Through These Hands acquires and distributes medical/non 
medical equipment primarily, but not limited to Developing 
Countries through other non-profit organizations. We also had our 
election of Officers for the 2025-26 year and a delicious meal 
prepared by the church members.
Upcoming Events:
Basket Social May 2, 2025,  Hoagie Sale May 20, 2025,  Chicken 
BBQ May 31, 2025
REGION 1 ZONE C: •Our Zone service project for the second 
quarter was collecting tuna pouches for our soldiers overseas. They 
will be sent to California to “For the Troops” where they will be 
added to relief packages. Our service project for the third quarter is 
collecting cereal for the Northern Lehigh Food Bank. Our clubs 
collected 106 boxes of cereal.

REGION 2
BATH LIONS: •Held Dine & Donate and 50/50 raffle at Seemsville 
Pub on March 4, 2025. •Presented 3 checks to the Bath Area Food 
Bank. -Co-Sponsored a bingo, basket raffle and a service project 

http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLions_GolfBenefit_RegistrationForms_20250801.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Kuhnsville_VincesCheesesteak_20250619.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Kuhnsville_VincesCheesesteak_20250619.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Lehigh-Slatington_WalnutportCanalDays_20251018.png
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Lehigh-Slatington_WalnutportCanalDays_20251018.png
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LIONS WE’VE LOST

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Joseph P. O’Donnell Kuhnsville Lions
Alex Chambers  Bethlehem Township Lions

Meredith A. Means  Emmaus Lioness Lions
Barry G. Frey  Lehigh Township Lions

Jeffrey Talipan   Moore Township Lions
Tristan K. Luengen   Upper Lehigh Lions

benefiting Turning Point of the Lehigh Valley. •Two members 
attended the Journey for Sight Walk-a-Thon on April 26. One 
member was sponsored, contributed to the raffle and walked. The 
second member offered moral support and an umbrella. •Public 
collections at local businesses are scheduled for May 17-18 to benefit 
Pediatric Cancer. •Placed additional eye glass collections boxes at 
several new locations throughout the borough.
WHITEHALL LIONS: Blood Drive July 2, 2025
COOPERSBURG LIONS: No Report
HELLERTOWN LIONS: •We had our first fundraiser of 2025 in 
April, our monthly aluminum recycling /hoagie sale. This event is 
held the 2nd Saturday of each month through October.  •We will be 
celebrating 100 years of service in November.   •All Lions are invited 
to celebrate with us on Thursday, November 13 at Heintzelman's 
Carriage House. Cost is $25 pp.
SAUCON VALLEY LIONS: •Many of our Saucon Valley Lions 
attended the District Convention on April 5th. •Our 76th Charter 
Night was held at the Hellertown Diner in Hellertown on April 7th. 
PDG Dan Lombardo was our guest speaker and he talked about the 
various charitable Lions organizations he is involved with. At the 
meeting he also presented our Club’s Membership Award to our long 
standing, hard working club Secretary Lion Paul Nagy. •At our 
annual ‘Egg My Yard’ fundraiser on April 19th we visited 22 families 
- it was a ‘Roaring’ success. •Several Saucon Valley club members 

Lion Ed H. Schmidt  Kuhnsville Lions
Lion Frieda Soska  Mountainville Lions

Lion Dick Hanna  Bangor Lions
Lion Richard C. Woolf  Lehigh Township Lions

Lion George Thomas  Upper Saucon Lions

Bethlehem Township Lions Club 25th Anniversary
Emmaus Lioness Lions Club  17th Anniversary

Lehigh Township Lioness Lions Club 7thAnniversary
Moore Township Lioness Lions Club 4thAnniversary

Moore Township Lions Club 32ndAnniversary
Palmer Township Lions Club 68thAnniversary

Slatington Lions Club 77thAnniversary

supported our District Journey for Sight Walk fundraiser at Upper 
Saucon Park on April 26th. •PCC Karen Brady was the guest speaker 
at our May 5th regular meeting at the Hellertown Diner where she 
gave a very informative talk on Leader Dog. •We held a fundraiser at 
Nick & Noah’s on Main St. in Hellertown on May 14th to support our 
many Community donations. •On June 2nd PDG Lin Gehris installed 
our Club Officers at our last regular meeting of the year at the 
Hellertown Diner in Hellertown. •We look forward to our District 
Banner Exchange on July 9th.
UPPER SAUCON LIONS: •Club will be hosting a Flea Market & 
Craft Show, June 7th and August 2nd Living Memorial Grounds Rt 
309 & Fairmont St. Coopersburg, PA For more info 800-405-2773

REGION 3
BANGOR LIONS: •Club held their annual scholarship picnic on 
Thursday, the 8th of May.  An evening of good food and fun was had 
by all as we got to meet three of this years scholarship recipients.
•Bangor Lions and Pen Argyl Leo Club held a Bake Sale $602 was 
raised and presented to Mission of Love Food Hub.
MOORE TOWNSHIP LIONS: -  No Report
MOORE TOWNSHIP LIONESS LIONS: •Moore Township 
Lioness-Lions Club had a very successful Spring Penny Party, March 
23, 2025. Thank you to all who supported our club fund raiser. Girl 
Scout Troop #8189 was a big help in saving our members “steps” as 
they were excellent runners for us. Many of our members enjoyed the 
District Convention, April 5, Necrology Service (our own Lion 
Delores Yelsits was remembered).  We completed our election of 
officers for the 2025-2026 year. We had many members step up to fill 
positions to get more involved with the operations of our club. A big 
thank you to our executive officers who have done an excellent job 
leading our club over the past year or two years: President for 2 years 
– Lion Stacy Flyte, Secretary for 2 years – Lion Suzanne Barry, and 
Treasurer for 1 year – Lion Nancy Alekna and to many others who 
made the club run smoothly and helped all of us enjoy and proud to 
be a Lion. We will join the Moore Township Lions Club for our 
installation of officers at the Woodstone Country Club, June 11.
Dates to put in your calendar: AUGUST 15/16, 2025 - Moore 
Township Community Days with lots of activities, great food, and 
entertainment for all (we sell our scrumptious cabbage and noodles 
on the 16th); SEPTEMBER 14, 2025 - the 28th Annual Moore 
Township Lions and Lioness clubs annual Car Show. Watch for 
registration for the car show with lots of trophies, enjoy great food, 
try your chance to win in our tricky tray, and our big raffle ticket 
drawing with great prizes; OCTOBER 26, our fall Penny Party.
RICHMOND LIONS: •May 17 and 18 at the Outback at the 
Jacktown the club held a Flea Market / Swap meet from 9:00 am - 
3:00 pm. We sold food and beverages to the attendees as a 
community service project.  •On June 14th the club will hold its 
twice yearly take-out chicken bar-b-q. Dinner includes half chicken, 
spiced cabbage, baked beans, roll and beverage. Ice cream is 
available for an additional charge. The BBQ is held from 4:00 pm - 
6:00 pm at the Jacktown Picnic Grove at the intersection of 
Richmond and Jacktown Roads in Bangor. Ticket costs are $15.00 
by cash or check. Payment by credit card through PayPal can be 
arranged for an additional $1.00 per ticket. For payment and ticket 
information please contact Lion John Corica at jncorica4@msn.com. 
The BBQs are the major club fund raiser every year.
BETHLEHEM TOWNSHIP LIONS: Bethlehem Township has 
been busy these last 2 months. We awarded scholarships to 3 students 
from Freedom High School. We held our Easter nut roll sale, inducted 
1 new member, and are planning our annual golf tournament on June 
6th. Three members attended the State Convention in Scranton.
EASTON LIONS: •We collected food from two local Wawas with 
delivery to ProJeCt of Easton’s food bank on a weekly basis.  •We 
collected food for Family Connections at Easton Area H.S at every 
meeting and delivered it afterwards.  •We provided an eye exam and 
eyeglasses for a client of Project.  •We worked the concession stand 

June & July 2025

http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/WhitehallLions_BloodDrive_20250702.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/WhitehallLions_BloodDrive_20250702.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/UpperSaucon_FleaMarket_20250707-0802.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/UpperSaucon_FleaMarket_20250707-0802.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/BethlehemLions_GolfTournament_20250606.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/BethlehemLions_GolfTournament_20250606.jpg
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Upper Saucon Lions
“Flea Market & Craft Show“ June 7 and August 2, 2025

Bethlehem Township Lions
“20th Annual Golf Tournament” June 6, 2025

Kuhnsville Lions
“Vince’s Cheesesteak Fundraiser” June 19, 2025

Whitehalls Lions
“Blood Drive” July 2, 2025

Upper Lehigh Lions
“Craft Vendor Show” July 19, 2025

Beacon Lodge
“Lions Appreciation Day” July 20, 2025

Emmaus Lions
“Annual Golf Benefit” August 1, 2025

Beacon Lodge
“9th Annual Golf Outing” August 23, 2025

Lehigh Township Lions & Lioness Lions, Slatington Lions
“Walnutport Canal Days” October 18-19, 2025

Click on the Blue Link for additional information 
or visit www.lions14k.org

Fundraisers & Events

The Freedom HS Leos made goody bags for Country Meadows 
Senior Living for Spring. The residents were thrilled!

Emmaus Leo Club members helped put together 30 easter themed 
baskets and deliver them to Lehigh Valley Children’s Hospital! 
Thank you to our Emmaus Lioness Lions Club for their generous 
donations and making this possible!! #weserve

at a Miracle League baseball game.  •We packed food boxes for 
Meals on Wheels.  •We volunteered at the Historic Easton Cemetery 
5K run/walk.
NAZARETH LIONS: No Report
PALMER TOWNSHIP LIONS:  No Report
WILSON BOROUGH LIONS: No Report

LEOS

BANGOR LEOS: No Report
EMMAUS LEOS: •The Emmaus Leo Club helped at the Emmaus 
Lioness Penny Party in January, selling baked goods and running 
items to winners. •Members bought items and with the help of the 
Emmaus Lioness made 30 Easter Baskets for Reilly's Children's 
Hospital at LVHN. •Finally, the Leo Club baked and sold items at the 
Emmaus Lions Clam Chowder Sale in April.
FREEDOM HS LEOS: •The Freedom HS Leos made goody bags 
for Country Meadows Senior Living for Spring. The residents were 
thrilled!
NORTHERN LEHIGH LEOS: •
NORTHWESTERN LEHIGH LEOS: No Report
PARKLAND LEOS: No Report
PEN ARGYL LEOS:  With help from the Bangor Lions, Pen Argyl 
Leo Club held a Bake Sale $602 was raised and presented to Mission 
of Love Food Hub.
SAUCON VALLEY HS LEOS: No Report
WHITEHALL LEOS: No Report

Sights for Hope Lions held a meeting on April 24th attended by 
Lions John Weremedic and Diane Calhoun. They helped us fill out 
cards for a nursing home to help bring encouragement to the 
residences. Roughly 15 members of the club attended.

Slatington Lions held their board meeting on Wednesday April 9th 
where they presented 2 checks to the Slatington Skeet Club. One 
check for $200 was presented to help support the Children’s Fishing 
Contest that is coming up. And the other check for $200 was 
presented to help the Children’s Easter Egg Hunt.
Pictured are Slatington Lions Club President Dan Shortell and the 
Slatingtion Skeet Club Treasurer Carlton Miller.

http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/UpperSaucon_FleaMarket_20250707-0802.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/BethlehemLions_GolfTournament_20250606.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Kuhnsville_VincesCheesesteak_20250619.jpg
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/WhitehallLions_BloodDrive_20250702.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/ULLC_CraftVendorShow_%2020250719.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/ULLC_CraftVendorShow_%2020250719.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/share/15hR6L19wA/?mibextid=wwXIfr
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/EmmausLions_GolfBenefit_RegistrationForms_20250801.pdf
https://lions14k.org/Forms/BeaconLodge_GolfPledgeForm_202508.pdf
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Lehigh-Slatington_WalnutportCanalDays_20251018.png
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Bangor Lions and Pen Argyl High Leo Club presents 
a check $602 to the Mission of Love Food Hub in 
Bangor.

Bangor Lions Club held their annual scholarship 
picnic on Thursday, the 8th of May.  An evening of 
good food and fun was had by all as we got to meet 
three of this years scholarship recipients.

Pictured from left are Lion Michelle Peterson, Lion Laura Dario, 
Leo Brayden Krasnopera, Pastor Frank Pons Director, Lion 
Letitia Shiner, Lion President Andrew Larsen, and Lions Diane 
Bowman and Gail Pfeiffer.

The Bethlehem Township Lions 
Club awarded 3 scholarships to 
students at Liberty High School.

Moore Township Lioness Lions. Pictured are Linda Flyte, Terry Koch, 
Allison Peters

On April 7th the Saucon Valley Lions celebrated their 76th Charter 
Night at the Hellertown Diner, where Club Secretary Lion Paul Nagy 
was presented with the Club’s Life Membership Award from PDG Dan 
Lombardo, Club President Lion Bruce Browne looks on.

Saucon Valley Lions attended the District Convention on April 5th, 
where Lion Mary Neher was honored to receive her Melvin Jones Award 
and Lion Silas ‘Red’ Rodenbach was eulogized during the Necrology 
Service. 

Pictured from left Lion President Andrew Larsen, Cohen De La 
Hoz from Bangor High School, Brayden Krasnopera from Pen 
Argyl High School, Past President David Shiner, and Abigail 
Miller from Pen Argyl High School.
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Easton Lions volunteered at a Miracle League game. Lions (l to r) 
are Marshall Wolff, Jeanne Stahlecker, Howard Lewis, Terri Cantrel 
& Keene Jabbour. Also serving was Lion Mike McNeil who took this 
photo.

The Mountainville Lions held their annual Easter Egg Hunt on 
Saturday, April 19 at Percy Ruhe Park in Allentown.  
Approximately 85 children, ages 0 through 10, picked up 600 
Easter Eggs filled with candy.  It was a nice sunny day and all of 
the children had a great time.

Richmond Lions restoration of Lion’s Ball Park is complete. Now 
we Pray for Rain to help grow the grass! Pics of the Cub scouts 
seeding and putting up a Bluebird box with Lion Terry Paicer.

Easton Lions participated in the Easton Cemetery 5K. Lions are 
Mike McNeil, Howard Lewis, Marshall Wolff, Terri Cantrel, Keith 
Zwicker & Bob Walker.
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Emmaus Lions held their bi-annual Clam Chowder Sale in April. Cooking 
29 kettles of goodness. That amount to over 1,400 quarts. 60 quarts were 
donated to DayBreak in Allentown. Special thanks to several volunteers 
from the Emmaus Lioness Lions.
Some of the Emmaus Leos lent a helping hand while other Leos sold baked 
goods. Remaining baked goods were donated to Emmaus High School’s 
Hornet Perks Coffee Shop.

Emmaus Lioness Lions held their Creative basket party on Apr 4&5, 
raising a profit of over $9,000. 

Emmaus Lions held their 80th

Charter Night at Morgan’s 
Restaurant on May 5th.
A special wedding ceremony was 
held for newlyweds Lion Marty and 
Lion Lisa Beers. PDG Denise 
Shaffer and her husband Lamar 
took part as the flower girl and ring 
dude. The ceremony was officiated 
by Lion President Rich Litzenberger.

The Emmaus Lions are working on 
plans to include special events to be 
held over the next year in 
celebration of  their 80th

Anniversary starting with a 
Proclamation presented by Emmaus 
Mayor Lee Ann Gilbert at Emmaus 
Borough Hall on June 16th.

Upper Lehigh Lions guest 
speakers for their April 
meeting was Dorene Shannon 
and her husband Bruce who 
gave a presentation on her 
non-profit organization 
"Through These Hands". 
Through These Hands 
acquires and 
distributes medical/non 
medical equipment primarily, 
but not limited to Developing 
Countries through other non-
profit organizations.
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DG  Scott Lohman, IPDG Denise Shaffer, PDG Kathy 
Duelley,  PDG Debbie Lilligard, ZCJohn Weremedic, ZC 
Joanne McFerren, Lion Joe Sizer

Did you know that your Whitehall Lions sponsor the Leo Clubs at BOTH 
the Middle and the High School? We are proud to sponsor the Leos as they 
are making a difference at their school & in the local community.

The High School Leos recently participated in a community blood drive. 
The Leos and Lions appreciate your support!

“What would you want your loved ones to say 
as they are looking down at you in your 
coffin?”

A pastor interrupts his sermon to ask 
3 men in the front row:

Tom says:
“That I was a good husband and father.”

Bill says:
“That I lived a good life of kindness to others.”

Dan says:
“Look, He’s moving!”


